
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 8/16/2013 12:13:36 PM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: because it is friday

Heh. I’m deeply disturbed by the whole twitter/facebook level of interaction. It makes the car owners’ 
group fora participant conversations, like the ones on saabnet, look deep.

From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 11:20 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: because it is friday

Ok. I have to stop. But I got to this one and I had to share.

From: Campbell, Michael 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 11:15 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (SBD4@pqe.com) 
Subject: because it is friday
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you’re welcome. The art is particularly excellent.
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